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Comments: I strongly disagree with any deep drilling and potential mining in the proposed area! I think the

possibility of future environmental consequences is high. We should be protecting this area of the Black Hills! In

my opinion we are not taking enough care of this area and other areas in the Black Hills due to past and present

mining, aggressive logging,  and extremely high atv usage. We should have more non-motorized areas and

wildlife protection areas. I have lived in the Northern Black Hills for 55 years and I have seen major

improvements from the Homestake Mine era but enough is enough!! Thank you ~ concerned local resident!


